
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT  

            MONTHLY MEETING 

September 2, 2024 (August Mtg) 

 

Meeting called to order at 18:40, by Chief Sanders 

☒Steve Sanders  ☐Chris Harrington☒Keith Stackhouse ☐Steve McKenney  

☒Cheryl Stackhouse ☒Howard Burnell ☒Chad Nason   ☐Abby Decker  

☐Zach Caron  ☒Zach Franklin ☒Steve Thorne  ☐Kyle Estes 

☐Patrick Mazzillo  ☐Mike Willette ☒Seth Wescott    

 

Old Business 

 

• Info: Old radios were turned in and the new radios from grant were distributed. 

• Info: Installation and use of “First Due” is postponed till October 30 so we can be ready. 

• Info: Deputy Chief Harrington is coordinating training for emergency vehicle operation.  

Taget date is October 18th and 19th. 

• Info: Report on truck inspections 

▪ Engine 5 is in good shape 

▪ Engine 4 defroster not working. It has been reorganized for light extracation. 

▪ Tank 2 needs a full inspection 

New Business 

• Info: Jake Bradway is joining the department.  He is in the process of obtaining is EMS 

basic. 

• Info: Zach Fraklin is now officially a basic firefighter.  In November he is expected to 

become a Fire Fighter 1. 

• Info: Pump testing is now scheduled for September 20th. 

• Discussion: What are our options for the next 12 months regarding the chiefs role, due to 

the obligations that Chief Sanders has with training, full time employment, homesteading 

and family. 

Meeting adjourned at 19:45. Next meeting at BCC on September 30 at 18:30 

 

 


